
 
BAINBRIDGE TOWNSHIP PARK BOARD MINUTES 

OCTOBER 16, 2013 
 

Members Present: Marty Sfiligoj, Chairman; Henri Preuss, Vice Chairman; Mitch Fakadej and 
Hillary Henry 
 
Guest:    Mr. Ted Seliga 
 
 Mr. Sfiligoj, Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. at the Bainbridge Town 
Hall.   
 
MINUTES 
 
 Mr. Preuss made a motion to approve the meeting minutes dated September 11, 2013 as 
written. 
 
 Ms. Henry seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
  
Heritage Park 
 
 Mr. Preuss reported on the recent Heritage Park Dedication and that approximately 200 
people attended the event.  He brought to the attention of the board the need to install a 
playground at Heritage Park before the park opens in the spring of 2014. 
 
 Mr. Preuss passed out copies of the Service Department Report for September 2013. 
 
Centerville Mills Park 
 
 The board held a discussion on the buildings at Centerville Mills Park and the letter 
written by Karen Winn. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
 
Parks Budget 
 
 The board discussed establishing a budget for the Bainbridge Township parks.  A future 
parks levy was also mentioned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Recommendation 
 
 The Park Board was in agreement to recommend that the Bainbridge Township Board of 
Trustees consider, in looking at the general fund as decisions are made, how to allocate money 
regarding the parks and cemeteries to differentiate between them regarding separate accounts. 
 
MEETING LOCATION 
 
 The board was in agreement to hold the next meeting at Cenetrville Mills (Lakeside 
Center) on November 20, 2013. 
 
 Secretary’s Note:  The November 20, 2013 meeting will be held at the Bainbridge Town 
Hall instead of Centerville Mills Park. 
 
 Since there was no further business, Mr. Preuss made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  
Mr. Fakadej seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 
 The meeting was adjourned at 8:44 P.M. 
 
         Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
         Linda L. Zimmerman 
         Secretary to Park Board 
 
 
 
NEXT REGULAR MEETING:   November 20, 2013 – Town Hall 
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